St Joseph & St James’s
Primary School, Poyntzpass

9/7/20
Dear Parents,
Please find below information which will provide you with the most up to date

details regarding Free School Meal and Uniform grants for the coming
academic year.

EA update relating to free school meals / uniform
grant applications 2020/21.

COVID-19

Coronavirus -
Update

Free School Meals / Uniform Grants Update 2020/21

Current Eligible Families - Parents/guardians who are currently in receipt of support for the
2019/20 school year will receive a pre-populated application form from the Education
Authority, which must be completed and returned. Forms to begin arriving week
commencing 6 July 2020.

New Applicants - New applicants will be able to apply online via the EA website from
Wednesday 8 July 2020.

To help avoid any delays please endeavour to complete and return your application form
with any supporting verification documentation as soon as possible.

Our staff will process completed applications as quickly as possible and during the peak
processing period of July - September it may take up to 6 weeks to process your claim. We
would appreciate your patience and understanding during these times.

For further information and to apply please visit our website:
www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals-school-uniform-allowance

Thank you
C. Wadsworth

St Joseph and St James’s P.S. 34 Chapel Street, Poyntzpass, Newry BT35 6SY
Tel: 02838318261 Email:cwadsworth679@stjandjps.poyntzpass.ni.sch.uk



